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Die adlige polnische Familie
Aderkas.



the noble Polish Aderkas family.
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Aderkas - Livonian noble coat of
arms .



blazon



In a field of gold, a black eagle
with wings raised
, looking to the left, standing with left foot on a green mound,
raised to the right. Treasure : Three
springs
ostriches ,
black.



Earliest Mention



1357 .
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Aderkasd (Vol. 2 p. 14)



vein box . Jan Dworzanin Królewski from Inflanckie
signed the election of King Jan Kazimierz in 1648. Silence about
those in Paprocki and Okolski . [p. 15]




Pac of Coat of Arms of Gozdawa (Vol. 7 p. 219-231)



Pac of the Gozdawa Coat of Arms , in the
Principality of Lithuania. The general opinion of everyone that
this honorable house was transferred from the Duchy of Florence to
the Duchy of Lithuania; because the Pacciusz family flourished in
Italy even before the Lord was born, Kojałow testifies . at MS.
when he says that he was in the Trentino library passing through
those excavated there on the site of Sornellum Castle in 1635 and
by Curcius Ingiramius saw antiquities found buried a year after
Catiline once during the war with Romans, where one of them was
written, Cosmus Pacius Pontifex Maximus subsignavi . Also the
famous Pazzi family is known from Florence, they are sure which St.
Maria Magdalena de Pazzis of the Carmelite order, praised by God
with great miracles and among other things by keeping her virgin
body immaculate until then, The ninth pope, Clement, counted the
number of the saints and marked May 25 with their celebrations. The
saint's considerable relics, namely a gold tooth, and her hair
finely set in crystal, were sent to Pac by the bishop of Vilnius by
the prince of Florence with a letter, where his relatives testified
to this with their blood saints. Doubts remain only when these
transfers stopped, that is, with Palemon and other Romans to the
Lithuanian principality, that is, later. After all, everyone agrees
about the antiquity of this house in the Principality of Lithuania.
Połujanowicz , in Pac 's genealogy collected in 1686, claims that
Ginwiła , the son of Pac Gilewicz , flourished under Casimir the
Great, King of Poland, whose two Privileges were written in the
Slavic language, the second of which this Pac Gilewicz in 1340. and
he introduces Olszowski in his sermon with his funeral, he says.
that still for Jagiełło . King Jerzy Pac was the voivode of Kiev
and a magistrate of Podolia , but I am sure that in the days of
Jagiełło there were no Kiev voivodes yet, but the princes, the
Olgimuntowiczs , ruled this province. And that Olszewski doesn't
bring up any of it. John also writes that he was a Lithuanian
chaplain in 1524.



Mikołaj Pac , Starost von Lidzki , one of
Kazimierz's deputies [p. 220] of the Lithuanian princes to the Sejm
of the royal election in Piotrków 1445. Stryjkow . fol . 608 and
again in 1453 to the Seym von Parczów , who pleaded with Podolia in
Poland. Uncle. fol . 618. Comfortable. p. 2. Jerzy Pacowicz ,
Staroste of Połock and Marshal of Lithuania 1499. in Łask . in the
stat. fol . 130. The following year Smolensk bravely defended
against Moscow, Stryikov . fol . 681. Koyalov . p. 2. where he is
called the governor of Smolensk: Okolski writes him as castellan of
Vilnius, but wrongly: his daughter Zofia, wife of Mikołaj Radziwiłł
, the Vilnius governor, who began to finance a church in Kobrin ,
about which I read the letter of Sigismund I. 1115. Petricov . He
later lived after Kojalov . his son by Duchess of Kobryn from
Radziwiłowna (this author is mistaken, his sister was, as it was
said, Mrs. of Radziwiłł ) Mikołaj , chamberlain of Lithuania,
further voivode of Podlaskie , that of Aleksandra, Duchess
Holszańska , with whom he lived Derazne and Zajezierze took as
dowry, there were four daughters, as many sons, i.e. Mikołaj ,
first candidate for the Kiev bishopric, as mentioned in the 1564
Constitutions. 52. and Paprocki for the coat of arms. fol . 674.
where it is said that he wrote many books but was imbued with a
Calvinistic spirit; Not wanting to sanctify himself and having left
the clergy, he later became castellan of Kiev, i.e. Kojałow . at
MS. Sarnicki wrote it in his preface in 1587 from the castellan of
Mścisław , unless he changed from the latter to the castellan.
Kijowska : You were generous and loved music. The second Stanisław,
the governor of Vitebsk , gave a blow to the rain to Jezierzyszcz ,
where 13,000 from Moscow and 2,000 of our people were purged: 1566.
he was Lithuanian deputy and finally voivode of Vitebsk and Starost
of Surazki . In 1566, through his Cossacks, he plundered sprawling
Moscow lands, and Sitna took over one hundred and twenty hook
lifts, and in two years the lands of Wieliskie , Uświatskie and
Bielskie were burned, the tsar's regiment of boyars was assembled
and that year destroyed. Besieged on Vitebsk, he happily kept the
fortress. He stood behind Krystyna Chodkiewiczowna , the castellan
of Vilnius. Starov . in Bellat . Sarmatian . fol . 181. He passed
his elogium , his son was to become the Połock Voivode in 1599 .
abolished in the same year. Besieged on Vitebsk, he happily kept
the fortress. He stood behind Krystyna Chodkiewiczowna , the
castellan of Vilnius. Starov . in Bellat . Sarmatian . fol . 181.
He passed his elogium , his son was to become the Połock Voivode in
1599 . abolished in the same year. Besieged on Vitebsk, he happily
kept the fortress. He stood behind Krystyna Chodkiewiczowna , the
castellan of Vilnius. Starov . in Bellat . Sarmatian . fol . 181.
He passed his elogium , his son was to become the Połock Voivode in
1599 .



Paweł , third son of Mikołaj , née Aleksandra,
Princess Holszańska , first castellan of Witebski , I write about
him and Miński , as Sarnicki clearly writes about him; then the
voivode of Mścisławski , to whom Stryjkowski with this title and
his brothers and more transferred the seventh book of his chronicle
to the above-mentioned heirs in Rożanka ; Starosts of Mścisławski ,
Wilkomierski and Dzisieński . He joined was 1 month for life [p.
221] voto , with Regina Wołowiczowska , by whom there were two
daughters, Zofia married Wojciech Rakowski, castellan of Wiskie ,
Starost of Uciański , died 1617. She founded a church in Vilnius.
Barbara for Józef Tyszkiewicz , the third in the Order of St.
Franciszka 2 to agree with Anna Chodkiewiczowa , castellan of
Vilnius, which we can learn from his written will of 1595, but the
authors are silent about his descendants. He was reassuring. at MS.
and Dygonia Tomasz Ord. S. Franken. de Observ . In the sermon,
Lilia Parowska and others usually claim that the Vilnius castellan
died, but they do not write the year: they also add that in 1573 he
went from the Lithuanian states on embassy to the Kronsejm . His
sons were three by his first wife. Among them Jan the Lithuanian
cupbearer. Walicki in Obranie Kodeński writes that behind the pac
of the Lithuanian sub-table were Krystyna Sapieżanka and Aleksander
Dadzibog , the daughter of the Mścisławski voivode . He is
mentioned in the constitutions of 1589. fol . 560. He is mentioned
in the 1589 Constitutions. fol . 560. He is mentioned in the 1589
Constitutions. fol . 560



Mikołaj , the Bishop of Żmudzki , the second son of
Paweł , the castellan of Vilnius from Wołowiczowna , was raised by
the Vilnius Suffragania , religione et prudentia ornatissimus
raised to this miter: says Cichoc . in Alloq . osec . lib . 2. Cap.
22. He gave part of his inheritance to this bishopric, it is
mentioned in the 1613 Constitutions. fol . 46th Commissioner for
the Delimitation of Courland from the Duchy of Samogitia . About
him Argentus de Reb . Company. in reg. no. Half. approx. 9th fol .
131. testifies that in the founding of the College Soc . Jesus
offered us both goods and money and a library, he died in Padua, to
Italy, on a long journey, having embarked on a long journey in
1619, full of pastoral merits, especially mercy to the poor, zeal
for divine honor, diligence in observing ecclesiastical discipline,
an exemplary life.



Piotr, the third son of Paweł , the castellan of
Vilnius, from Wołowiczowna , first starost of Mścisław , x des Seym
1607. Commissar for the game, constitution. fol . 861st and 1611th
MP, Constit . fol . 46. ​​Then an ensign and treasurer of the
Lithuanian court, and finally Trotsky's voivode, the starost of
Dawgieliski . Before that, he had been offered professorships in
the provinces of Vitebskie and Mścisławskie , but he did not want
to accept them, he hardly used them, that he accepted Trotsky, I
enrolled him under Trotsky's voivode, he wrote in 1670. but it is
certain that he higher sat; As far as I know, he entered this chair
after 1626. You were a master of war against Moscow, the Turks and
the Swedes at Drohobus , Chotyn and Kirchholm, personally and with
a large company of knights at his expense. After the campaign with
the Swedes, the Church in Mścisław , which conquered God, erected
an altar in Vilnius and an altar in Vilnius, and a tomb below where
first [p. 222] he buried his first wife, née Zawiszanka *).
Although he did not want to take on the deputation function at the
main court, he feared pangs of conscience in such an office.
Kneeling in prayer for six hours every day, he devoured what he
never gave up his habit of doing, even at his seventy year old age.
When his palace was fierce with his aimed fire, abandoning his
damage, he turned to salvation at the neighboring church of all
places: and having lost so much of his native splendor with that
fire, he thanked God, and hired a few Masses for it that with this
practice God wanted to distract him from love, the world and its
pumps. God's glory and faith not only in his subjects but also in
his nearest neighbors as he could multiply. OO. Augustianów de
Poenitentia in Twerecz , he financed at considerable expense while
giving his generous hand of grace to other commissions. Decora
lilyti Paciani academy . Viln . Diginia loc . citato. According to
information from this house, his first wife Zielińska , son Jan and
a daughter married with Piotr Karol Isajkowski , the hunter of
Lithuania, who died in 1640. Starovol . in monuments. fol . 240.
The second wife of Piotr Elżbieta Szemitovna , castellan of
Smolensk, or as others write, Mikołaj Szemiot ciwun Ejragolski ,
provincial judge of Żmudzki , and of Sokolińskas Marshal of
Lithuania, daughter of the latter, in the Order of St. Benedict was
raised to the confession of God by his sons: Krzysztof, Wacław ,
Jerzy, Feliks, Hieronim, Bonifacy , Michał , Kazimierz. Johannes,
the first son of Piotr of Zielińska , the canon of Wilenski , died
at a young age before he was offered the Livonian bishopric, but he
did not want to accept it. Second, Krzysztof, a royal courtier and
the one in the early years of his life who was feverishly torn from
this world in the camp near Smolensk. The third Feliks or Szczęsny
, first a teacup, and then the Lithuanian eunuch, the starost of
today, Dawgieliski , Raciborski , the lover and great adviser of
Władysław IV and Jan Kazimierz Król , he did not want to accept the
senator 's chair offered by himself , he became commissioner for
the Curonian bishopric of Constit by the Sejm in 1685 . fol . 13.
Behind him the first wife Konstancja or Zofia Zawiszanka , the
daughter of the Krzysztof Marshal of Lithuania, the second
Schmelinzanka , the third Siberkowna , by her he fathered two
daughters, Sibylla and Anna, both Benedictine nuns in St. Catherine
remained in Vilnius, where the monastery and the church ended their
fortunes, and feverishly lifted out of this world in the camp near
Smolensk. The third Feliks or Szczęsny , first a teacup, and then
the Lithuanian eunuch, the starost of today, Dawgieliski ,
Raciborski , the lover and great adviser of Władysław IV and Jan
Kazimierz Król , he did not want to accept the senator 's chair
offered by himself , he became commissioner for the Curonian
bishopric of Constit by the Sejm in 1685 . fol . 13. Behind him the
first wife Konstancja or Zofia Zawiszanka , the daughter of the
Krzysztof Marshal of Lithuania, the second Schmelinzanka , the
third Siberkowna , by her he fathered two daughters, Sibylla and
Anna, both Benedictine nuns in St. Catherine remained in Vilnius,
where the monastery and the church ended their fortunes, and
feverishly lifted out of this world in the camp near Smolensk. The
third Feliks or Szczęsny , first a teacup, and then the Lithuanian
eunuch, the starost of today, Dawgieliski , Raciborski , the lover
and great adviser of Władysław IV and Jan Kazimierz Król , he did
not want to accept the senator 's chair offered by himself , he
became commissioner for the Curonian bishopric of Constit by the
Sejm in 1685 . fol . 13. Behind him the first wife Konstancja or
Zofia Zawiszanka , the daughter of the Krzysztof Marshal of
Lithuania, the second Schmelinzanka , the third Siberkowna , by her
he fathered two daughters, Sibylla and Anna, both Benedictine nuns
in St. Catherine remained in Vilnius, where the monastery and the
church ended their fortune, and the lover and great adviser of
Władysław IV and Jan Kazimierz Król , he did not want to accept the
senator 's chair offered by himself , he became a commissioner for
the Curonian diocese of Constit by the Sejm in 1685 . fol . 13.
Behind him the first wife Konstancja or Zofia Zawiszanka , the
daughter of the Krzysztof Marshal of Lithuania, the second
Schmelinzanka , the third Siberkowna , by her he fathered two
daughters, Sibylla and Anna, both Benedictine nuns in St. Catherine
remained in Vilnius, where the monastery and the church ended their
fortune, and the lover and great adviser of Władysław IV and Jan
Kazimierz Król , he did not want to accept the senator 's chair
offered by himself , he became a commissioner for the Curonian
diocese of Constit by the Sejm in 1685 . fol . 13. Behind him the
first wife Konstancja or Zofia Zawiszanka , the daughter of the
Krzysztof Marshal of Lithuania, the second Schmelinzanka , the
third Siberkowna , by her he fathered two daughters, Sibylla and
Anna, both Benedictine nuns in St. Catherine remained in Vilnius,
where the monastery and church ended their fortune and by her he
fathered two daughters, Sibyl and Anna, both Benedictines in St.
Catherine stayed in Vilnius where the monastery and church ended
their fortune and by her he fathered two daughters, Sibyl and Anna,
both Benedictines in St. Catherine remained in Vilnius, where the
monastery and church ended their fortune, and



*) Below, Niesiecki resists, where, having
forgotten Zawiszanka , he gives his first wife to Piotr Zielińska .
- P.W [p. 223] Foundations contributed. Wacław , Piotr's fourth
son, died young at the court of Emperor Ferdinand, a prince of
great hope. Jerzy Bernardyn , fifth son of Peter in the order of S.
Franciszek de Observantia , guardian of Trotsky, was killed by the
Swedes in Biały Stoke killed.



Hieronim, the sixth son of Piotr, voivode of
Trotsky, Lithuanian guard, royal colonel, brave and brave husband,
against Moscow, Swedes and Cossacks, acquired military expertise in
the Dutch army; at home he was captured from Moscow, and there he
lived his life; He was related for life to Wojnianka , the daughter
of the Lithuanian governor Piotr Wojny , and left two daughters by
her, one of them married Katarzyna the chamberlain of Oszmiański ,
the other Anna Pakosz , the magistrate of Połock . And his three
sons: 1st Piotr Michał , first Marshal Bracławski , then Staroste
and General of the Duchy Żmudzki , Wieloński , Plotelski ,
Współczesna , Dowgielski and Bracław , the Staroste , did a lot
against the Turks. and the Tatars in Bar, Żórawno and especially in
Chocim , where he stood boldly with his banner, praised by all,
from the Sejm of 1685. Commissioner appointed to pay the army,
Constit . fol . 4. The world bade farewell in 1696 to this senator
who loved the common good and homeland, loved individuals and
practices, hated part natives and part foreigners. His wife,
Konstancja Wołowiczowna , a Lithuanian stolnik in 1691, after whom
he succeeded Maria Naruszewicz , a Lithuanian vice-chancellor,
widow of Chodkiewicz oboźnym Litewski , but with both veins
sterilis . 2. Jan Kazimierz, the Lithuanian court gallant, the
starost of Uświatski , a chivalrous husband of whom he bore public
witness in Żórawn and Chocim , through a colonel under his uncle,
Hetman : His sons, at the time of this writing, were prospering,
Józef the starost of Chwejdański , his wife Wołowiczowna Lithuanian
referent and with their sons Ignacy and Jan. Piotr, the second
starost of Vileye , he concluded marriage contracts with Eufrozyna
Ogińska , the daughter of Gregory the Starost of Żmudzki and the
Grand Hetman of Lithuania, leaving her a son and a daughter. 3.
Kazimierz Michał , Knight of Malta, Lithuanian writer, staroste of
Pinsk and Szyrwiński , commander of Poznań. Stwolowicki ,
Pociejkowski , very skilled in the work of knighthood, all martial
arts, earth and water, known: for five years he fought against the
sea in Malta, where he liked and played a lot against the Turks at
sea: the in monte pacis OO Foundation. Camaldolese monks of
Krzysztof Pac , Chancellor of Lithuania started with their coffin
[p . 224] concluded what is to be known about the delimitation of
this monastery attributed to him, it is mentioned in the
Constitution of 1690. fol . 8. Lithuanian writer, staroste of Pinsk
and Szyrwiński , commander of Poznań. Stwolowicki , Pociejkowski ,
very skilled in the work of knighthood, all martial arts, earth and
water, known: for five years he fought against the sea in Malta,
where he liked and played a lot against the Turks at sea: the in
monte pacis OO Foundation. Camaldolese monks of Krzysztof Pac ,
Chancellor of Lithuania started with their coffin [p . 224]
concluded what is to be known about the delimitation of this
monastery attributed to him, it is mentioned in the Constitution of
1690. fol . 8. Lithuanian writer, staroste of Pinsk and Szyrwiński
, commander of Poznań. Stwolowicki , Pociejkowski , very skilled in
the work of knighthood, all martial arts, earth and water, known:
for five years he fought against the sea in Malta, where he liked
and played a lot against the Turks at sea: the in monte pacis OO
Foundation. Camaldolese monks of Krzysztof Pac , Chancellor of
Lithuania started with their coffin [p . 224] concluded what is to
be known about the delimitation of this monastery attributed to
him, it is mentioned in the Constitution of 1690. fol . 8. The
Camaldolese monks of Krzysztof Pac , Chancellor of Lithuania
started with their coffin [p. 224] concluded what is to be known
about the delimitation of this monastery attributed to him, it is
mentioned in the Constitution of 1690. fol . 8. The Camaldolese
monks of Krzysztof Pac , Chancellor of Lithuania started with their
coffin [p. 224] concluded what is to be known about the
delimitation of this monastery attributed to him, it is mentioned
in the Constitution of 1690. fol . 8th.
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